
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Cranny Newsletter 
 

 

 

 

Hours of Operation:  

7:00-8:00am/2:35-6:00pm 

Supervisor:  

Jessica Fabbro 

Email: 
supervisor.michaelcranny@funonthe 

runcentre.com 
Phone Number: 

 (416)-697-6199 

260 Regina Road, Woodbridge, L4L 8P8

T: 905-265-7458  

E: 
michaelcranny@funontheruncentre.com 

 
 

What’s happening this month? 

Friday, June 7th , 2024 – P.A Day  
Friday, June 14th , 2024 Fathers Day Picnic  

Sunday June 16th, 2024– Father’s Day 

June 17th – 20th 2024 – Eid al-Adha 

Last Day of School – Thursday June 27th 2024 

** We will be running a half day camp due to early dismissal.** Keep an eye out 

for information on this. 

Friday June 28th, 2024 – Final PA Day 

**Deadline to Register Friday June 7th 2024**  

 

 

 

On behalf of the Michael Cranny FOTR team as well as myself, we would like to wish all our 

families a wonderful summer break!  

We have had a blast this year connecting with your children as well as hosting many events to 

bring our community together. To the families who are not returning we want to wish you all 

well on your next year of school. 

To the families who will be returning with us in September, we are looking forward to see you 
soon! 

NEW SUPERVISOR FOR 2024-2025 
I am happy to share that for the 2024-2025 school year Alexandra will be 

taking over as the new supervisor for the Michael Cranny location. 
Alexandra has been a part of the Michael Cranny FOTR team for many 

years, which will make this a very smooth transition for all!  
I will still be working with Fun on the Run at our Head Office location as 

well completing site visits, which will allow me to come and visit 
everybody! 

I have loved being a part of this community and appreciate all of your 
kindness, understanding and patience you have shown throughout the years! 
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LOOK WHAT WE DID IN MAY… 
 

 

 

 


